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25th January 2021 

 

Dear parent(s), 

 

Hopefully we will hear from the Minister of Education this week about a possible return to 

school. In the meantime, remote learning continues via Seesaw and the paper packs. The 

children have been working really hard and engaging well with their teachers. Thank-you for 

your support with the children at home and for your cooperation with the weekly return and 

collection of P1-P3 packs.  

 

 

ADMISSIONS TO P1 – SEPTEMBER 2021 

If you have a child who is due to start primary school in September 2021 the portal for 

online applications will close at 12.00 noon on Friday 29th January 2021.  To find out 

about the process of completing a digital application please visit 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions. 

 

 

BARRY MCKEEVER 

It was with deep regret that we heard the sad news of the untimely death of Mr Barry 

McKeever. Barry is the brother-in-law of our vice principal and P5 teacher, Mrs McLaughlin. 

We send our deepest condolences to Mrs McLaughlin and the entire family. Rest in Peace 

Barry.  
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